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          July 13, 2007 
 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER NO.  2062 
 
 

To All Members and Subscribers of the Bureau: 
 
 

REVISED METHODOLOGY FOR DETERMINING PAYROLL FOR SOLE 
PROPRIETORS, PARTNERS OF LEGAL PARTNERSHIPS & MEMBERS OF AN LLC 

 
  
Effective August 1, 2007, the Commissioner of Insurance approved the Bureau’s 
attached filing which proposed a new methodology for setting the basis of premium 
amount used to determine the premium charge for sole proprietors, partners of a legal 
partnership and members of an LLC.  
  
Effective August 1, 2007, the basis of premium to be used for premium 
determination is $36,400.  This change will affect new and renewal business and 
shall be applied at audit as a mid term adjustment to in force policies.  
 
The basis of premium amount will be revised each October 1st, which is the date the 
SAWW is revised each year, using this new methodology.  All future adjustments to the 
basis of premium amount that are based on a revision to the SAWW will be applicable 
to new and renewal business only.  
 
Please contact Dan Crowley (617-646-7594 or dcrowley@wcribma.org) if you have any 
questions. 
 
  
           DANIEL M. CROWLEY, CPCU 
      Vice President – Customer Services 










